
HCS HB 1804 -- STATE ENERGY PLANS (Miller)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Energy and the
Environment

This bill requires the Comprehensive State Energy Plan implemented
by the Division of Energy be reviewed and updated if necessary by
the division by January 1, 2017, and biennually thereafter. The
division must review the plan to ensure it meets specified
criteria. To conduct the review, the division must use a diverse
stakeholder system or contract with a Missouri-based not-for-profit
organization who meets specific requirements. The division must
issue a report, along with the review, that suggests policy changes
needed to meet set criteria.


